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  Most United Nations entities in Lebanon 
refer victims of sexual exploitation and 
abuse by United Nations personnel to 
implementing partners providing sexual 
and gender-based violence (SGBV) 
programmes and services for assistance 
and support. Some entities, such as 
UNRWA, provide direct support, 
including psychosocial support and 
medical care. The Office of the Victims’ 
Rights Advocate (OVRA) was not 
informed of any dedicated services to 
support victims of sexual exploitation and 
abuse, nor of any assessment conducted 
of the need for such services. While there 
have been few reports of allegations, 
refugees and migrant domestic workers 



 

the workplan of a staff member should be considered in order to build  capacity for support in line  with a 
victim-centred and rights-based approach.  

Ø The development of a United Nations system-wide pooled funding strategy for assistance to victims, 
complementary to existing services should be considered


